
Kevin COOK <kevin.c.cook@multco.us>

North Tualatin Mtn hearing
helen leiser <cottonhelen2@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 8:32 PM
To: "kevin.c.cook@multco.us" <kevin.c.cook@multco.us>

Hello Kevin,

I am hoping Metro will vote against creating a nature park in the North Tualatin Mountains. This land has wide wild animal
use for breeding and feeding. 
With the increase in population in Portland, we have seen an increase in misuse of our parks: car and house break-ins,
theft and a huge amount of trash, all of which will increase if a formal park is created. 

Please, please keep this area remote and “wild”. 

Helen Leiser

Exhibit D.6


